Guardian Angels CSC Meeting Minutes of May 13, 2020

<u>Virtually Present:</u> N.Rositano, P. Correia, R. Rodrigues, J. Nimer, J. Machado, C. Almeida-Baia; M. Daddabbo, L. Di Muzio, Mrs.Flor, D. Morris, L. Galifi

Approval of Minutes – Wednesday March 4th, 2020

Motion: Paula Second: Celina

1. Parish: donate to share life through a webpage. You can find it at Guardian Angels Parish website. You can donate to the church through pre-authorized payments or email gapparishoffice@gmail.com.

They will get back to voicemails 905-970-9175 parish office is closed until further notice

- 2. Freezies could be moved from July to September if weather is compliant.
- 3. \$500 dollar credit for subs for start of the school year.
- 4. Will be pushing for all payments to be online. It will be case by case basis to accept cash. 3% of sales total is being charged on school cash online but it was said it is never charged to council it is charged to the school. Parked for next meeting discussion.
- 5. Budget

\$5,000 for class consumables \$1,200 Santa \$1,000 for musical \$900 for sacrament gifts Leaves us with \$90 left

- 6. X movement is cancelled for rest of the year so a new date will be picked in the New Year. They are holding down payment.
- 7. Tentative date for Santa is Nov 20 Maybe do it at night in December ?? Lifetouch as the Photographer?
- 8. Principal's Report M. Daddabbo
 - o Thanks to Council: Shrove Tuesday cheque to Guardian Angels Parish for \$700
- Changes to staff
 - Mrs. Luciani is supporting the transition of Mrs. D'Armi-Fetz back to the classroom and will be back full time next week
- Refunds all School Cash Online have been processed. School will make the move to go completely on line next school year. There are still some cash refunds waiting pick up and we will get them back to those students when possible.
- Distance/online learning has been a huge learning curve for teachers, parents and students and we can appreciate the impact this has had on families. Thank you for supporting the process

- June return is unknown. A process of student pick-up of items is forthcoming. It will most likely be through parent pick up.
- School year calendar has not been approved by Ministry as yet proposed calendar is on board website
- Report Cards descriptive feedback, no marks after March 13, learning skills will be included
- Flex boundary notifications/requests sent out at beginning of May
- Grad postponement
- September start up unknown what that will look like
- Summit climbing booked beginning of September
- Set 24th Open House and Fire It Up BBQ booked
- 9. Mrs. Rositano gave her thanks to administration, parents and teachers. Acknowledge her role on council and thanked her for her service and dedication to the school community.
- 10. Next meeting scheduled for September 30, 2020 6:30pm